
April Newsletter
Hello from the Hive

  As we approach the end of the school year

there are several items necessary to finish

the year well and to preparate for the

2023-2024 school year. 

This month Step Up for Students renewal and

new enrollment will open, an exact date has not

been given. Please keep a look out for an email

from Step Up letting you know it's time to submit

your Intent to Renew. New families can go online

now and request to "Get Updates" by email. We

will have a Family Empowerment Session on April

25th from 4:00pm to 6:00pm on "How to

Navigate Step Up for Students"- Presented by

Doc Brown. Please bring your personal laptop, as

you will be signing into/creating your personal

account. We will have laptops available if needed. 

April is a busy time for Annual testing,

working towards completing all courses,

and preparing for Final Exams in May.  

Regular Annual Testing and NILD testing

will be completed by April 21st. Once testing

is complete, we will be sending out an email

to schedule parent conferences in

preparation for next year. 

Family Empowerment Session
"How to Navigate 

Step Up for Students"
April 25th
4pm-6pm

Refreshments will be
provided



Upper School 7-12 
Mondays 

&
 Wednesdays

Lower School K-6
Tuesdays,

Thursdays &
Fridays

P.E. & Recess
  Now that we are experiencing
days consistently in the 80's and
90's, we need students to be
properly dressed for P.E. and
Recess. Their uniform shorts/pants
work but if your child gets hot
easily, please send them with gym
shorts to change into. Our young
ladies cannot wear skirts to P.E.
and will need to change into shorts
to participate. Physical Education
(P.E.) is a graded class, therefore
students have to participate to
receive their grade (unless we have
a doctors note stating otherwise).
 Also, for the safety of students
please send them to school with a
water bottle (refillable is preferred)
and with shoes they can run and
play safely on grass or asphalt.

P.E. Schedule:

PTO
Message from PTO:

Final days for Lumen Store will be

Thursday April 6th and Friday May 12th.

7th Grade
Civics 

7th grade students have begun to complete

their study guides for the Civics Final Exam.

This will be completed in class, and then the

students will bring it home to study. The

exam will be given in 4 sections during class

on May 15th, 16th, 17th,and 18th. We will

regularly be reviewing this information and

are confident the students will have plenty

of time to become comfortable with the

format of the exam. 

School starts at 8:15, please be on time. 

Send morning and afternoon snacks with your child.

No candy/sweets at school 

Medication Forms for Rx/OTC can be requested

from the Front Office

 Remember your refillable water bottle 

Please check your child's computer regularly

for software updates.

All students need personal headphones,

which should be charged and ready for

school each day.

Reminders



Upcoming
Events

Open
Enrollment 

Enrollment fee: $250

Due April 1st
Request payment arrangements:
finance@illuminationsacademy.org

Referral Discount -$200 when you refer
a new student and they enroll.

Last day of Open Enrollment is
May 31st

Curriculum fees: K-8 $250, 9-12 $350

Ava - 7th
Emma - 7th
Ledger - 20th
Ethan - 21st
Ms. Karla - 24th
Ms. Haleigh - 30th

April 7th & 10th 
Student Holiday / Teacher Non-Workday

April 21st
Upper School Girls Event 4pm to 6:30pm 
Annual Testing Ends

April 1st
Curriculum fees: K-8 $250, 9-12 $350

April 24th - 28th

Elementary School Event 4pm to 6:30pm
April 28th
Family Empowerment Session 4pm to 6pm

We are collecting household supplies to
support the West Orange Dream Center's
efforts to empower our community.

Each class has been given a challenge to
donate the MOST items during the week
of April 24th through April 28th. The class
that brings in the most will win a Popsicle
Party!

Community Outreach

ELC: Diapers / Wipes
2nd & 3rd: Dish Soap / Sponges
5th &6th: Paper Towels / Disinfecting Wipes
7th: Laundry Detergent / Multipurpose Cleaner
ILC: Toilet Paper / Toilet Bowl Cleaner

April 25th
Class Challenge / Community Outreach

List by Class:



Light Bulb

Moment

JEN



Contact Us

 We would like to thank the following individuals and organizations
for generously supporting our school and mission. 

Partners in Education

Remind App

Front Office Email:
illuminations_office@illuminationsacademy.org

Download the Remind App, in app go to the 3


lines at top left, select Add class, Join existing

class....

Class codes:

IAMCY_OAK_ALL

Attendance


Illuminate PTO


Early Learning


Grade 2-3

Gr 5-6

Gr 7

High School/ILC

423g27
hcc99b
ddecoo
f9a332 
ia-2nd-3rd
k4k92g
3c4g6a
hk6f99h

Goodwin Family

Polo Shirts - black, white, yellow, navy and gray

Bottoms - kaki, navy, grey and black (no jeans)

NO - graphics on shirts or jackets

NO - torn clothing, yoga pants, jeans, or tight

fitting clothes

Long sleeved shirts can be worn under school

shirt

Hoodies can be worn if they are a solid color,

no graphics and hoods are off during school. 

Dress Code

Caines Family

Carter Family

Washington Family

De Witt Family

Cosgrove Family

DeCook Family

School Website 
www.healteachschools.org/illuminations-academy  

Please visit: bit.ly/IA_Contact23
Update Student Contact Info

 Online  Resources:

Facebook
Follow us on Facebook at Illuminations Academy

Amazon Wish List
www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/JIOG810TWUSI/r

ef=nav_wishlist_lists

http://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/JIOG810TWUSI/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?redirectFromSmile=1

